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IHS Were not our hearts burning as he spoke to us on the road …  And they recognized him  IN  THE  BREAKING  OF  THE  BREAD Gospel of Luke 24: 13-35 Holy   Name   o f   Jesus   Catho l i c   Chu rch  1 0 2 3 5  A s h b r o o k   D r i v e ,   S a i n t   L o u i s ,   M i s s o u r i ,   6 3 1 3 7  3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 2 3 1 0      F a x   3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 3 9 1 9  Gina Keppler  314-868-4824 Judy Mantch 314-868-7995 Anna Petroff 314-869-2936 Ted Piekutowski  314-355-7288 Judi Sams  314-869-2589   Bob Stolte  314-869-8147  Weekend Mass Schedule  Saturday    4:00 pm  Standard Time       5:00 pm  Daylight Time Sunday     8:00am, 10:30am  Daily Mass Schedule  6:30 am Tuesday/Thursday 8:00 am Monday/Wednesday/Friday 8:00 am Wednesday/Thursday Christ Light of the Nations School Check the Bulletin each week for schedule changes.  Holy Days of Obligation  8:00 am, and 7:00 pm  Civil Holidays  9:00 am  Sacrament of Reconciliation   Saturdays 2:30-3:30 (CST);  3:30-4:30 (CDT) Advent & Lent Reconciliation  Services By appointment at any time— call priest directly. Liturgy of the Hours  7:35am  Monday/Wednesday/Friday  Eucharistic Adoration 7:00am Tuesday-midnight Wednesday   Becoming a Catholic Christian    The parish has a year-round/on-going process to assist adults in  becoming Catholic.  It also has a special program for older  unbaptized children.  Both can start any time.  Call Deacon George (868-2310) for further information 

Sacrament of Marriage  Engaged couples begin preparation for the Sacrament of Marriage at least 6 months before their wedding.  Please remember—a wedding date will not be scheduled until the assessment of their readiness for the Sacrament of Marriage has been completed.  Contact the rectory for more information.  Weddings are not scheduled during the Season of Lent. Anointing of the Sick  The sacrament is for those having  surgery, the seriously ill, the  chronically ill, and those near death.  If you know in advance that you are going to the hospital, call one of the priests to arrange for anointing at home or church.  In addition the sacrament is celebrated at church on the first Saturday of the month after evening Mass and on the third Sunday of the month after 8:00 Mass.  It may be repeated as needed.  A PLEDGE TO P A R I S H  L I F E  My parish is composed of  people like me.  I help make it what it is. It will be friendly, if I am.   Its pews will be filled, if I help fill them.  It will do great work, if I work. It will make generous gifts to  causes, if I am a generous giver.  It will bring other people into its  community,  if I invite and bring them.  It will be a parish of loyalty and love, of fearlessness and faith, and a parish with a noble spirit, if I, who make it what it is, am filled with these same things.  Therefore, with the help of God,  I shall dedicate myself to the task of being all the things that I want my parish to be. 

Parish Pastoral Leadership Father Michael Henning Pastor     mickeylee48@sbcglobal.net    Sister Rose Mercurio, SSND Pastoral Associate           rosessnd@sbcglobal.net Ms. Juanita Blackshear Director of Administration & Programs  jblackshear52@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Buffy Modde Parish Nurse parishnurse.hnoj@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Theresa McWilliams Director of Music          tmacwms@sbcglobal.net Deacon George Watson Permanent Deacon                hgwatson@msn.com         Deacon Matthew Duban     Permanent Deacon        meduban@sbcglobal.net         Mrs. Judy Krenn      Youth Ministry Coordinator    judykrenn@aol.com  Christ Light of the Nations Catholic School 1650 Redman Avenue St. Louis, Mo.  63138, 314.741.0400  Sister Mary Lawrence, SSND Principal Sr_mary@charter.net  Parish Support Staff  Mrs. Sandy Miesner Parish Secretary          parishoffice10235@sbcglobal.net Mr. Steve Jones Maintenance Coordinator Mr. David Vaughn Parish Custodian Mrs. Rose Fox Rectory Housekeeping  Parish Pastoral Council Patrick Barrett  314-388-2439 Betty Easley  314-388-0263  
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Highlights of Life in Our Community Our Parish Life Good for You - Good for Others Details in your bulletin or Parish Directory. Being involved insures the vitality of our parish.  Sunday, July 11th The Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time • Parish Credit Union • Parish Hospitality:  Coffee & Donuts • Blood Pressure Screenings  Monday, July 12th • Exercise Class • Pinochle Club  Tuesday, July 13th • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits • Zumba Exercise Class • Women’s  Prayer   Wednesday, July 14th • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits • Parish Quilting • Room at the Inn  Thursday, July 15th * St. Patrick’s Center  Casseroles • Fall Festival Meeting  Saturday, July 17th  • Sacrament of Penance   Sunday, July 18th    The Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time • Parish Credit Union       The life of a Christian steward, lived in imitation of  the life of Christ, is challenging, even difficult in many ways; but both here and hereafter it is charged with intense joy.  Stewardship: A Disciple’s Response Pastoral Letter of U.S. Bishops  

P LAN NOW how you will be a part of celebrating our parish’s  5th Anniversary.  We will celebrate Mass with Archbishop Carlson on  Saturday evening, July 24th at 5:00pm.  Following Mass at 6:30pm there will be a Buffet Dinner to which everyone is invited.  If you are unable to attend on Saturday evening there will also be a special anniversary Mass on Sunday morning, July 25th at 10:00am.  In order to make this as special a celebration as possible, there will only be one Sunday Mass on this day.  “Your belonging to the Church  can find no greater expression or support  than by sharing in the Eucharist  every Sunday in your parishes.”                         Pope John Paul II, St. Louis, January 26th, 1999 O UR PARISH IS BLESSED with many members who are actively involved in the various Liturgical  Ministries that are such an important part of the sacramental life of our  community.  We now have a special need for more Servers for the celebration of Mass.  I would ask our children, teens and young adults, and older adults to seriously consider volunteering.  This is a great stewardship opportunity for  anyone.  Everyone will receive the  training they need and scheduling is quite flexible.  If you have any questions or would like to volunteer, please call Lynda Brand, 314-388-1244.  

NEW MINISTRY AND  ORGANIZATION  CONTACTS We are in the process of  updating the parish’s Guidebook Directory for 2010-2011. Are there any changes regarding  contacts to your ministry or  organization, such as new names and/or new telephone numbers? If so, please call the parish of-fice, 314-868-2310, with all new information, no later than 12:00 noon – July 12, 2010. It is very important that we must  continuously update our parish records whenever there is a change in contact information of our ministries and organizations to better serve our parish  members. If the parish office is not contacted with the new  information, any and all  previously submitted  information will remain the same and published in the new  directory. 
We are in the process of updating Parish information for the next  PARISH DIRECTORY.  Please check your family information listed in the present copy of the directory and if there are any changes,  additions or deletions please notify the parish office @868-2310 or complete the purple piece of  paper that was inserted in the letter you recently received about  the parish’s 5th Anniversary celebration.  This can be returned via the Sunday collection or dropping off at the Parish Office Monday thru Friday or by mail. 
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       July 17-18  5:00pm  Carol Oldendorf*, Mary Bardgett*, Linda Schneider, Frank Schneider, Charlene Taylor, Lynda Brand, Nancy Cooke, Larry Cooke, Barb Ellington-D  8:00am  Betty Easley*, Rita Nieman*, Sandy Hamm,  Betty Kondracti, Karen Kulla, Merry Marquaret, Mary Masterson, Sr. Rose, Bernice Parciak-D  10:30am Jeanne Field*, Gina Keppler*, Lori Garner, Mary Harris, Minnie Huston, Darlene Imhoff, Judy Krenn, Debbie Maue, Mary Nogalski-D        July 17-18  5:00pm Eileen Mills 8:00am Diana Goodwin 10:30am Bill Krenn          July 12-16 8:00am Ginny Maier/Katy Moran     July 17-18  5:00pm Terry Stocking, Jonah Durbin & Jackson   Compas 8:00am David Bober & Dan Gerhart 10:30am Shay Garner, Peter Krenn & George Bond         July 17-18  5:00pm Volunteers Needed 8:00am Mike & Laura Petroff 10:30am Ken & Debbie Maue     

  MASS INTENTIONS   MONDAY July 12 8:00am  Robert Gravlin TUESDAY July 13 6:30am  Rita Tranel  WEDNESDAY  July 14 8:00am  Alberta Franklin        THURSDAY  July 15 6:30am  Joseph Hofer  FRIDAY July 16 8:00am  Muriel Meinhardt  SATURDAY July 17 5:00pm  Bob Bardgett  SUNDAY  July 18 8:00am  Robert Gravlin 10:30am Jack DiCarlo Attention Eucharistic Ministers  Please advise Linda Schneider at 868-2374 of any vacations that you are planning so you will not be  scheduled as Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion.  Thank You We welcome to our parish  community Benjamin Knapp, son of Brian and Danielle Knapp, who received new life through the  Sacrament of Baptism, June 20th.  May the Lord bless and guide him always. Extra Ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion Please call Linda Schneider 868-2374 if you would like to volunteer to minister at the 5pm Mass on July 24th for the Fifth Anniversary Mass with Archbishop Carlson.  Also, volun-teers are needed for the only Mass on July 25th at 10:00am 
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 ATTENTION ZUMBA CLASS  PARTICIPANTS  Zumba class begins at 6:00PM  Class will be held in the Community Center  Wear comfortable clothes and bring water!  Everyone is invited! Northeast Deanery Senior Ministry Summer Bowling League  Join us every Monday starting July 12 from 1:30—3:00pm as the Northeast Deanery senior Ministry  begins its Summer Senior Wii Bowling League.  This is a bowling league which travels from parish to  parish to compete against the other local senior  bowling teams.  We will kick off the season at Blessed Teresa of Calcutta (1050 Smith).  So please come have fun, socialize, and even get a little  exercise while learning to bowl interactively.  For more information or to sign up a team, please call Katie Lynn at 664-9700. Each facility/team takes turns hosting the event  Every week and then travels to another location each of the following weeks.  The facility who is hosting is asked to provide a reasonable amount of snacks and drinks for all of the participants.  Summer 2010 Schedule July 19  St. Martin De Porres July 26  Holy  Name of Jesus August 2 Blessed Teresa of Calcutta August 9 St. Martin De Porres August 16 Holy Name of Jesus 

      BLOOD FACTS • On any given day, an average of 38,000 units of red blood cells are needed for hospital        patients in the United States. • One in 10 people entering the hospital needs blood. • Approximately 38% of the population is eligi-ble to donate blood, of those eligible, only a small percentage actually give blood. • In the United States, someone needs a blood transfusion about every 2 seconds. • The average adult body contains 10-12 pints of blood. • There is no substitute for human blood, it cannot be manufactured. • Almost everyone will know someone who needs blood. • Blood is often needed for traumas, heart sur-geries, joint-replacement surgeries, organ transplants, premature babies, leukemia and cancer treatments and so much more. FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS Q. What medicines would prevent someone from donating? A. In most cases, it is the condition for which the person is taking the medicine(s) that causes him or her to be unable to give blood, not the medica-tions. Usually, if the condition is under control the day of the donation, the person is eligible to do-nate. This includes medicines for high blood pres-sure and diabetes. Q. What age do I have to be to donate blood?  A. Donors must be at least 17 years old. In Arkan-sas, Illinois, Kansas, Missouri, and Tennessee, 16 year olds may donate with a completed Parental Consent Form. There is no upper age limit on donating.  Holy Name of Jesus is hosting an ARC blood drive on Tuesday, July 27th, from 3pm-7pm in the Community Center. God has given us all the gift of life! Let us pass that gift to another in need. Please find 60-90 minutes of your day to give life.  God Bless you and your families! Buffy Modde, Parish Nurse @ HNOJ 
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Please pray for the repose of the soul of  Russell Ruhling and all who have died this week.  May his soul and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace.  Amen 

Auditions for The Young Catholic Musicians  The Orchestra and choir of The Young Catholic  Musicians will hold auditions during June & July.  These young people (aged 10-17) come from 40 churches and schools throughout the Archdiocese of St. Louis.  They learn quality liturgical music and lead the music for Mass once each month at different parishes.  Singers and instrumentalists call Fr. Bruce Forman (314-231-7464) or Mrs. Mary Smith (314-962-9260) for additional information and to schedule an audition.  And you can find out about The Young Catholic Musicians at www.archstl.org/musicians. Vatican Splendors Exhibit with the Northeast Deanery Senior Ministry Travel to Rome without even leaving Missouri!  Take a trip with the Northeast Deanery Senior  Ministry to the Missouri History Museum to explore “Vatican Splendors: A Journey through Faith and Art”, and then to the Cathedral Basilica of St. Louis.  The self-guided Vatican exhibit is comprised of nearly 200 rare art pieces never before displayed to the public.  Afterward, we will journey to the  Cathedral  Basilica for a relaxed guided tour.  We will depart from Holy Name of Jesus on  Thursday, July 22 at 12:30pm and return at  approximately 4:30pm.  It is $22 per person to travel by van, or $17 per person if you wish to car-pool.  RSVP no later than Tuesday, July 20 by  calling Amy LeMieux at 664-9700.  Leave your passports at home and book your trip with us soon!! 

BLOOD DRIVE  Holy Name of Jesus will be hosting a Red Cross Blood Drive on Tuesday, July 27th, 3—7pm in the Parish  Community Center.  Please try to find an hour that day to help save a life.  Blood type “O” continues to be in greatest demand.  Giving blood makes you feel good and makes someone else feel better.  Blood can’t be stored indefinitely.  There is no way to artificially manufacture blood.   Remember:  if you plan to give, you must bring a photo ID with you.  For more information call 868-5899.  Thank You!!!  Walk-Ins Welcome! 

The Catholic Singles Adults Club  The Catholic Singles Adults Club has an upcoming Retreat, Softball League, and Volleyball Bash.  For more information, please contact Steve at 680-3393 or click:www.csacstlouis.org/activities.html 

ST. PATRICK’S CENTER MOSTACIOLLI CASSEROLES  Just a reminder to all you Mostaciolli Casseroles Makers.  Matt & I will be under the portal of the church on July 15, 2010, between the hours of 6:30am to 9:30am, so that you can drop off your Mostaciolli Casseroles, Salad Dressings and your bags of Salads.  We will have new pans and lids when you bring in your casseroles. We would also like to thank everyone for their  Donations so that we will be able to take the milk and bananas down to St. Patrick’s Center.  Connie & Matt 
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      “We don’t want to just be Sunday Catholics, we want our faith to be alive every day.   The group is all about reawakening the spirit of neighborhood and  the spirit of Christ”.  Father Jim Mitulski S T. NORBERT’S PARISH has invited us to learn more about the Neighborhood Church Community Movement — small groups meeting in homes to pray, to share faith, and to discuss ways of serving others — “encouraging lay people to build up their gifts and to build up the Kingdom of God”.  Small groups are more aware of the unchurched in their neighborhoods, more in a position to bring people back and new people to the faith.  They can also respond almost  immediately to the needs of the parish as a whole.  They are offering the following free information sessions for interested parishioners and parish leaders.  You can attend any one, several, or all the sessions.  I encourage everyone to think and pray about the value this might have for you  personally or for our parish.  If you would like to talk more about this or have any questions, let me know.  I have a short registration form for anyone who would like to participate.  Al-ways remember—the future of our parish is in your hands. St. Norbert  Parish  Saturdays 9:00am—11:15am   July 24th Leadership in NCCs August 7th How to Start NCCs— Gospel Sharing Methods C o n t a c t  F a t h e r  M i k e  f o r  R e g i s t r a t i o n  I n f o r m a t i o n  

Dancing is a great way to meet people and have fun while exercising!  The North-east Deanery Senior Ministry is sponsoring a dance class taught by Minnie Schleinat.  The class will be held every 3rd and 4th Sunday from 2-3pm through September at Blessed Teresa of Calcutta (1050 Smith, 63135).  It will be held in the gym.  This free class is for all ability levels.  Please register by calling Billy Farhat At 314-664-9700. Cars For Help  DONATE YOUR OLD CAR-HELP NEEDY-RECEIVE $500+ TAX DEDUCTION It’s fast, it’s easy, and it requires only one phone call or visit at our website.  Cars For Help, a 501(c)3 not for profit charity, is working through Catholic  charities to help alleviate human suffering.  If you would like to donate any vehicle of yours in any condition, or just have questions, please visit us at: www.CarsForHelp.com.  You can also call us  directly at 630-595-9272.  Together we can make a difference! 
Open Rehearsals  If you are curious about what music we will be  singing for our 5th Anniversary Mass and would like to practice ahead of time to allow yourself to more fully and actively participate in the celebration come to the Open Rehearsals on Wednesday, July 14 and Wednesday, July 21 from 6:45—7:45 pm in Church.  The choirs will remain after the open  rehearsals to sing through their music for their  concert which will precede the Mass on July 24th. 

Annual Silver and Golden Wedding Jubilee Mass  A special Mass, celebrated by Archbishop Robert J. Carlson, will be held on Sunday, September 26, 2010 at 2:30pm at the Cathedral Basilica (4431  Lindell Blvd, 63108)  All those celebrating their 25th, 50th or 50 plus anniversary during 2010 who register before Tuesday, September 7,  will have their name and wedding date printed in the program and receive a certificate of congratulations.  Please call 792-7170 to make your reservation. 
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 PRAYER CHAIN      If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, please call either Betty Kondracki @868-0176 or Pat Edgar @868-4143.  If there is anyone who would like to be part of this rewarding ministry, we could always use another prayer partner. 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time “Go and do likewise.”    LUKE 10:37  This was Jesus’ simple command to all of us at the end of the Good Samaritan story.  How do we do “likewise?”  By taking the time to help when we are needed.  By sharing our skills.  By reaching into our pockets when financial help is needed.  In short, by being a good steward. 

Stewardship of Treasure Your Gifts of Support for Our Parish Mission  

    Gregg Murphy, Bob Seidel, Bob Ritter, Terry Pickens,  Helen Herron, Lois Albers, Ed  Crowe, John Kulla, Shirley Dascher        Bill Singler,  Martha Jenneman,  Barbara  Piekutowski 

Report on Parish  Collections Envelope Offerings $12,073.63 Loose Offerings $163.87 Total Sunday Collection: Parish Support $12,237.50 St. Vincent de Paul Society $1,117.15 White House Women’s Retreats—Summer 2010  “Peace, My gift to you.”  Close your day planner, unplug your computer, turn off your cell phone and enjoy three days of peace surrounded by the beauty of White House Retreat as you are guided through the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius that are the keystone of the White House experience.  The fa-tigue of everyday life is something we do not recog-nizer until we allow ourselves the luxury of  uninterrupted rest.  You owe it to yourself to let go of the world and spend some quality time with our Lord.  Please contact Cyndi Barton at White House Retreat 314-416-6400 x 230 or visit   www.whretreat.org.   *  Monday, July 19th –Thursday, July 22  *  Thursday, July 22—Sunday, July 25 
NOVENA TO ST. ANN-July 18-26, 2010.St. Ann is the mother of Mary and the grandmother of Jesus.  Go to her for family needs.  Daily Masses at 6:30am,11:00am and 6:00pm.  On Sundays (July 18 & 25) there is only one mass at 9:30am featuring the excellent choir at Visitation/St. Ann’s Shrine, 1407 N. Taylor Ave in St. Louis City.  Take  Kingshighway to Page Blvd to east on Page to  Taylor, go one block north on Taylor to the church. Call 314-775-8811 or 535-8804 CALLING ALL LADIES Need a little time to reflect on your life and the  direction it’s going?  Need a little time to remember where your gifts and talents come from?  Need a  little time to share prayer with some women who know they need God?  Come join us for some  information prayer and sharing time, Tuesday, July 13th, 7pm at Holy Name of  Jesus church.  Enter through the side door by the Community center.  All ladies welcome! 
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Please Note  For your information: Mass is celebrated every Tuesday at 10:00am at the Missouri Veterans Home.  All are welcome!! 

Fall Festival & Homecoming September 11th  The festival will again offer a “:Basket Booth” We hope to have 20 or more baskets.  Each basket should be worth at least $50.  We need help to  provide baskets. Parishioners can help by donating: 1. A check or cash, 2. Gift certificates 3. A filled theme basket (get together with family or friends to fill a basket). Envelopes, for money and gift certificates, can be found at all of the church doors beginning this week-end.  The envelopes can be placed in the collection basket or dropped off at the church office.  Some suggested basket themes:  Bath & Body  Basket, Candle Basket, Nintendo DS Accessory  Basket, BBQ Grill Accessory Basket, Halloween Basket, Home Cleaning Supplies Basket, Dog Item Basket, Movie Basket, Sports Basket, etc.  Be  creative and make up your own theme basket or  donate items to help us build a basket, wine, booze, etc.  We gratefully appreciate any and all donations that will help us make the booth a success. PLEASE BRING YOUR DONATIONS AND/OR  BASKETS TO THE PARISH OFFICE NO LATER THAN AUGUST 13TH.  If you have any questions contact, Katy Moran 868-4910, Diane Merz 869-6371 or Judy Mantych  868-7995 

Vocation Retreat: “Behold the Handmaid of the Lord” August 5-8 for young women ages 17-29 who are considering a vocation to the religious life.  The retreat will include talks given by the sisters focus-ing on discernment, religious life, and Carmel, prayers and recreation with the Sisters, and time to talk with other young women discerning God’s call.  A donation of $20 is requested. —————————————————————  Carmelite Day—August 14 from 8:45am to 4pm for 7th—11th grade girls who would like to have some summer fun while getting to know the  Carmelite Sisters DCJ.  The day will begin with Holy Mass and include a talk by a Sister, time for prayer and reflection, an opportunity to explore our apostolate, and fun and games with the Sisters in-cluding the first ever Carmelite Olympics Games!  A donation of $5 is requested.  RUMMAGE SALE  The American Legion Post 335 will be having a Rummage Sale on July 17, 2010 at the American Legion Post, 11896 Raymond Ave. in Spanish Lake. You can either rent a table to sell your own items or come to browse other’s.  Eight foot table rental is $10 each.  Lot Dogs, Chips and Soda will be for sale for your convenients’s.  To reserve a table call 653-1888.  You may ask for Matt or leave a message.  We will get back to you. 




